EASTERN NEW MEXICO UNIVERSITY
Board of Regents Meeting
Pecos Room, Campus Union Building, ENMU-Portales
May 16, 2015 - 1:30 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 p.m. and a quorum was present. Regents Dan Patterson
Veronica Ayala, and Susan Tatum were in attendance along with Cabinet Secretary Barbara
Damron of the New Mexico Higher Education Department and ENMU administrators Steve
Gamble and Jamie Laurenz. Regents Jane Christensen and Terry Othick were not present.

-

BUSINESS MATTERS
1. Luncheon with Secretary Barbara Damron

Members of the Board of Regents met with Secretary Damron for a luncheon. The

following items were discussed but no decisions were made and no votes were taken.
1) Enrollment trends in New Mexico
2) The need to increase graduatuate rates
3) The short fall in the Lottery Scholarship fund
4) SARA legislation

There was no executive session.

ADJOURNMENT
The meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.
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